
ITEM 18 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 53 

COUNCIL MEETING Aug. 18/75 

RE: LETTER DATED AUGUST 8, 1975 FROM WRIGHT ENGINEERS LIMITED 
1101 WEST PENDER STREET, VANCOUVER 
REFUSE DISPOSAL 

Appearing on the Agenda for the August 18, 1975 meeting of Council is a 
letter from Mr. A.D. Fernie, Project Manager for Wright Engineers Limited, 
regarding the disposal of refuse. Following is a report from the Municipal 
Engineer on this matter, 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the letter dated August 8, 1975 from Wright Engineers 
Limited concerning refuse disposal be referred to both the 
Committee of Council concerned with refuse disposal and to the 
Municipal Engineer for further consideration. 

* * * * * * * * * * 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 13 August, 1975 

FROM: MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: LETTER FROM WRIGHT ENGINEERS LIMITED 

Council is in receipt of a letter from Wright Engineers Limited, dated 
8 August, 1975, concerning refuse disposal in general, and seemingly a form 
of incineration in particular. 

The Regional District has on its staff people who have investigated poss.ible 
long-range solutions to the refuse disposal problem, and I am sure they are 
acquainted vith this particular method, such as it exists at the present 
time. More information should be sought by speaking to Regional District 
employees as well as to representatives of this particular company. 

Nothing technically can be reported at this time, so therefore I feel that 
the appropriate move would be to refer the letter to both the Engineering 
Department and the Council. Committee which is about to be appointed for 
further consideration. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT the letter from Wright Engineers Limited, dated 8 August, 1975, concerning 
refuse disposal be referr.ed to both the Commi.ttee of. Council concerned with 
refuse disposal and to the Municipal Engineer for further coneiderntion. 

FtYus.._ 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 
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